
Opinion:  Successful
Thanksgiving feast
To the community,

The  Brotherhood  Motorcycle  Club  wishes  to  thank  local
businesses  and  community  members  in  South  Lake  Tahoe  and
Stateline  for  their  generous  donations  to  our  annual
fundraiser,  HOGG  WILD  XVI.

Because of our community’s generosity we were able to provide
50  complete  turkey  dinners  to  families  in  need  this
Thanksgiving.

The giveaway at Sierra Community Church was a huge success
thanks to the following individuals, businesses and community
members. Thanks to Christine from Lira’s Market for putting
the dinner packages together. Thanks to Joanne, Jody, Virginia
and Tom Davis from Christmas Cheer who were there to help
distribute the turkey dinners at the Sierra Community Church.
Thanks to southtahoenow.com news site for the online promotion
of our event.

The  Brotherhood  Motorcycle  Club  could  not  have  done  this
without the generous raffle prize donations from our wonderful
community and numerous individuals for our annual event. Also,
a special thanks to The Brothers Bar for hosting our event and
Sierra  Community  Church  for  allowing  our  annual  Turkey
Giveaway to be held there.

Thank you, South Lake Tahoe.

Brotherhood Motorcycle Club
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